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25th April 2023 

Dear Parents, 
I am excited to be writing to you regarding our planned Coronation Celebrations at Westfields Infant School. As 
such, it gives me great pleasure to send your child our official invitation: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are all looking forward to sharing in this momentous occasion and would like to thank you for your support. 

Kind regards,  
 
 
 
 
Miss Jo Redman 
Executive Headteacher  

By the King’s Command 
You are cordially invited to attend our Coronation Celebrations which will be held at 

Westfields Infant School on Friday 5th May. During the morning, you will be 

participating in a variety of fun activities within your classrooms to find out all about 

the importance of this special occasion in British History! 

To add to the excitement of the day, Linda in the kitchen has planned a special picnic 

lunch which we ask is pre-ordered by Thursday 27th April 2023 by following the link: 

https://forms.gle/bjqJ5CFG2MSR8KUg9. 
 

Green Choice: cheese sandwich, vegan 

sausage roll, vegetable sticks, crudités, 

fruit wedges and a crown biscuit. 

Red Choice: ham sandwich, pork sausage 

roll, vegetable sticks, crudités, fruit 

wedges and a crown biscuit. 

Of course if your child would rather bring their own packed lunch instead they are 

very welcome to! 

Finally, to add to the fun, we would also like to invite the children to wear their own 

red, white or blue party clothes. 

https://forms.gle/bjqJ5CFG2MSR8KUg9

